
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: David Oldberg
To: Public Testimony
Subject: ADOPT 210966
Date: Saturday, December 11, 2021 6:01:37 PM


I am a lifetime resident who has worked in KCMO since 1977.   The
current effort to narrow streets by replacing a traffic lane with a
pedestrian track only forces traffic onto adjacent streets.  The track
is rarely used by anyone.  I think the people pushing this effort do not
acknowledge the impact on people who are not users of the track. 
Neighborhoods should not lose a lane from their streets without a public
vote.
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